

Maria Åsenius European Commission Rue de la Loi / Wetstraat 200 1049 Brussels Belgium

Brussels, 27 October 2017

Dear Ms Åsenius,

## RE: AmCham EU Trade Event – Tuesday, 17 October 2017

On behalf of the American Chamber of Commerce to the EU (AmCham EU), I would like to thank you for our conversation during AmCham EU's event entitled, a 'A new era for EU trade policy?' on Tuesday, 17 October 2017.

Our members and guests greatly appreciated your time and hearing your thoughtful contributions. It was a pleasure to hear the European Commission's perspective on European and global trade policy at a time of challenge and opportunity.

We greatly value our continued cooperation with you and your colleagues. I do hope that we can continue to engage in the future on this and a range of other important issues.

In the meantime, should we be able to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitat	e to
contact	or
myself at the AmCham EU Secretariat.	

Yours sincerely,

Susan Danger CEO AmCham EU